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Marlene Chamberlain
PO Box 492
Goshen, NH 03752

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The people of this beautiful state will see no lower costs, no permanent increase in jobs and will see
the beauty of the land destroyed. We do not need this project that is of no benefit to New Hampshire
or its people.

Sincerely,
Marlene Chamberlain
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